
From: Loudoun County Public Schools <BlackboardMN@LCPS.org>
Sent: Friday, August 18, 2023 2:00 PM
To: Loudoun County Public Schools Recipients
Subject: Park View High School Community Meeting on Wednesday, September 6, at 6 p.m.

Loudoun County Public Schools (LCPS) will be holding a meeting with the Park View High School (PVHS) 
community on the design of their new school on Wednesday, September 6 at 6 p.m. in the school’s cafeteria. 
This meeting will be the first of many conversations with the PVHS community on their new school and will 
include information on the design and construction process as well as the consideration of special programs by 
the Department of Teaching and Learning.  

During this first meeting, the LCPS Division of Construction design team will be introduced along with the 
architectural firm, as they begin planning the design of the school with community input.  

Future community meeting dates will be announced as the architect develops a schedule to allow the PVHS 
community to experience the design process in real time.  

For questions, please contact the LCPS  Division of Construction at ParkViewReplacement@lcps.org or 571-
252-1161.

We look forward to seeing you on September 6! 

Department of Support Services 

Those who need translation/interpretation assistance or a reasonable accommodation for any type of disability 
in order to participate meaningfully in the community meeting should contact the Support Services office at 
571-252-1385 at least three (3) days prior to the specific meeting
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